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NOVEMBER 6, 2008 GENERAL ASSEMBLY – MOTIONS PASSED

FAC – Notice of Motions for FA Nov. 13-15/08 

Motion:  that, a new body be created in FAC (Comité de negotiations intersyndicale) to deal with negotiations or changes in the collective agreement.  Each local union will have a number of delegates with speaking and voting rights according to the FTEs in their college.  

· Fewer than 250 FTEs, one delegate with the right to vote and the right to speak. 

· Over 250 FTEs, two delegates, each with the right to vote and the right to speak.

Motion:  that, there should be an absolute majority (50% + 1 with abstentions being counted as against) to start a consultation of the General Assemblies.  

VCTA Final Budget 2007-2008

Motion:  that, the General Assembly accept the VCTA year-end budget for the year 2007-2008.
John R. Kuldip, Chartered Accountant Engagement

Motion: that, John R. Kuldip, C.A., be hired to be the accountant for the VCTA to conduct an annual review of our finances for the purpose of writing an annual report.

Motion for the Board

Motion:  Whereas we consider the Academic Dean’s mandate to be fundamentally related to teaching and learning;

Whereas we are extremely concerned that the current Academic Dean’s Mandate Renewal Committee has no faculty representative; 

The VCTA General Assembly urges that in future, any committee to renew the mandate of the Academic Dean should have faculty representation.

Donation - $1000 Doctors without Borders (Haiti)

Motion:  that, the VCTA donate $1,000 to Doctors Without Borders for their Haitian relief efforts.
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AD HOC AGREEMENT – THE 2% INCREMENT

Johanna Cosentino has informed us that following the recent signing of the FAC Agreement No. 5, the annual salary rates for the full time and part time teachers were revised retroactively to the start of the 2008/2009 academic year (August 10, 2008).  The retroactive payment has appeared on the pay of November 13, 2008. 

The hourly rates were also revised retroactively to June 15, 2008 and the retroactive payment will appear on the pay of November 27, 2008. 

	MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS FOR CUBA
Many musicians and schools in Cuba have lost their musical instruments as a result of the recent hurricanes. Vic Vogel, a Montreal musician, is collecting instruments in the Montreal community to ship to Cuba. The first shipment will leave Montreal for Halifax in about ten days. If you have any instruments to donate, please call Vic Vogel at 529-5299 for pick-up. They are also looking for trucks big enough to carry pianos and organs to Halifax, where there is a container waiting to be filled with instruments and then shipped to Cuba.
 


	DON’T FORGET - TOONIE TUESDAY - NOVEMBER 18TH



